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H.M. The Queen receiving specially-bound copies of the books, A History of
British Forestry and A Forestry Centenary from the author and past president of the
Society, Mr. N. D. G. James.
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EDITORIAL NOTES

A Royal President

The Society has enjoyed royal patronage for more than 70 years but
never before has it been honoured by a Royal President. So, it is with
particular gratitude and pride that we learn that H.R.H. The Prince of
Wales is to become our President next October.

With the Prince’s known concern for the countryside and for those who
live and work in it we feel sure of a really inspiring start to our second
century and would like to ensure His Royal Highness of a warm and loyal
welcome from the Society.

From: Squadron-Leader Adam Wise, MBE, RAF.

BUCKINGHAM PALACE

12th May, 1982.

De. G Mectus

I am commanded by Her Majesty
The Queen to thank you and your members
for the two magnificently bound books on
the history of forestry and of the Royal
Forestry Society which were presented to
her at the Savill Garden last Monday.
They are both comprehensive and
interestingly written and Her Majesty and
His Royal Highness have much enjoyed

reading them.
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Sir Marcus Worsley Bt.

ROYAL VISIT 213

H.M. The Queen and H.R.H. Prince Philip Meets
Members at the Savill Gardens, Windsor, on May 10,
1982.




